
School Council 
Minutes 

Date: 16.10.19 

 
We spent this meeting considering all the applications for our new Food Ambassadors! 

 
 

 Year 2 -  Remy and George  
 Year 3 – Arlo and Ava 
 Year 4 – Edie and Connor  
 Year 5 – Alice, Isla, Thomas and Eddie  
 Year 6 – Mia, Seth, Millie and Toby 

 
 

Congratulations to the new Food Ambassadors and well 
done to everybody who put themselves forward – there 

were some fabulous applications! 
 

 
Badges were given out in Celebration Assembly. 

 
 
In our next meeting we will continue to talk about the questions that you have 
discussed in your classrooms.  
 
Let your class Councillors know if there is anything else you would like us to 
discuss! 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
                                                            
 

 

Bramham 

Primary 

School 

Council 

Remember to: 
Read out these minutes 
to your classmates so 
they know what is going 
on in school and how 
together we are helping 
to make it a better 
place. 
Bring your folder to 
each meeting. 

Thank you for helping to make 
our school great! 

 
 
 

Together we make a brilliant 
school. 

 

Mrs Hall 

 


